
Highland Fire District 

2016 Organizational Meeting Notice 

 

Please take notice that the organizational meeting of the Highland Fire District of the Town of Lloyd, 

County of Ulster, New York will be held on the 4th day of January 2016 at 7 o’clock in the evening at  

Highland Fire District Headquarters located at 25 Milton Avenue. 

 

The regular January monthly meeting will immediately follow the organizational meeting.  This notice is 

being given to the news media pursuant to the provisions of Section 94 of the Public Officers Law of the 

State of New York. 

 

     By Order of the Board of Fire Commissioners 

     Highland Fire District 

     James Passikoff Secretary/Treasurer 

     Dated December 28, 2015 

     


